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I am adamantly opposed to HB 2005. This measure uses the emotionally-laden catch 

phrase of "undetectable" to scare people.  The proposed goal of the measure is to 

protect public, but instead of focusing on the actual criminal, it targets the law-

abiding, legally-owning and obtaining citizens who choose to have guns.  Gun 

ownership and acquisition is protected under the 2nd Amendment to the Constitution.  

This right and freedom is targeted by HB 2005.  NO!! 


